
MACKSVILLE CBD
UPGRADE

Wednesday 4 May 2022 at 5.00pm
Macksville Ex-Services Club

Nambucca Valley Council
Information Session

Estimated Construction Dates
May-June Commence Water Services

Join the mailing list:

www.nambucca.nsw.gov.au
council@nambucca.nsw.gov.au

The Nambucca Valley has secured funding from the
State Government ($577,500) under the "Fixing
Local Roads Project" and  together with Council's co-
contribution ($192,500) we plan to rehabilitate parts
of the Macksville CBD.

This project is in line with Council's Revitalisation
Concept Plan and will provide improvements to
water services, roads, access and pavement to
ensure future economic growth and tourism in the
area, while supporting small businesses.

June-July Commence kerb and subsoil

August Commence road reconstruction
(night works)

The Nambucca Valley Council (NVC) is inviting all
local small and medium business owners,
residents and members of the public to attend an
information session to discuss the details of a
significant construction project in the Macksville
CBD. 

Council’s General Manager and Engineering team
will be attending to provide details on the scope of
works and answer any questions if applicable. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

Streets that will be affected include
the following:

Wallace
Princess
River
McKay 

If you are unable to attend and would like
to join the project communication email
distribution list, please email Council your
contact details to receive updates.
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